



4th March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope that this letter finds you safe and well.

I am sure that, like myself, you are all shocked and saddened by the war between Russia and the Ukraine. As a Church school, we would like to do all that we can to support refugees from Ukraine and have chosen to work with **Feed the Hungry** again, as we did before Christmas, and **Order of Malta** (**Poland**) **Humanitarian Aid** to provide items that are urgently needed.

Both organisations will collect these items from school on Wednesday 9th March so please could we have any donations in on that day. They have supplied a list of items below:

Sleeping bags/mats
Blankets/bed linen/towels
Flashlights with batteries
Dry food — pasta, noodles, rice
Biscuits, snacks
Drinking bottles
Travel mugs
Hygiene items including nappies and baby formula/sanitary products
Shower gel/ soap
Toothbrushes and toothpaste
Bandages/Plasters/Dressings
First-aid Kits

I am always astounded by your generosity and know that both the children and you will be keen to support if you can.

Thanking you as always.

REtyre

Mrs Ayres Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs R Ayres

St. Mary's C of E Primary School, Station Road, Hinckley, Leicestershire LE10 1AW Tel: (01455) 637477 office@stmarys.leics.sch.uk









